
AZBO and AZPT 
 

Cards for Quarantined Veterans 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During this time when visitors and volunteers are not allowed, we are collecting greeting 
cards to be distributed to our Veterans so they will know they are not forgotten. 
 
We will collect cards until September 18, 2020.  Cards will be dropped off for distribution 
the following week to The Arizona State Veterans Home and other Veteran’s Housing 
locations in Arizona.   

 
Send cards to us to be distributed to various locations: 

Tabby Villaverde 
205 W Odonnel Drive, Superior, AZ 85173 

 
Patti Schechter c/o Brown & Associates 

15601 N 40th St, Bldg 130, Phoenix, AZ 85032 
 

Jill Austin c/o City of Peoria Development Services 
9875 N 85th Avenue, Peoria, AZ 85345 

 
Stephanie Johnson c/o Yavapai County Development Services 

10 S 6th St, Cottonwood, AZ 86326 
 

Cards can be purchased or homemade.  
This could be a fun project for your  

children or grandchildren to get creative. 
If you don’t have time or can’t get out to shop, Patti Schechter will do your shopping for 
you.  Send your contribution to Patti c/o Brown & Associates and she will buy cards and 

sign your name to them. 
 
 


